
 

Dear Highlands Resident: 

The Borough of Highlands has partnered with legislative officials and our local 

healthcare systems to prioritize senior citizen vaccination scheduling. In order to be 

eligible for this priority registration you must be over 65 and a Highlands resident. 

We will be collecting basic information so that our seniors will be contacted directly 

and scheduled for a vaccine appointment. If you can, you may fill out this form to 

provide us with the necessary information: Highlands Senior Vaccine List 

Individuals able to travel to the Meadowlands vaccination mega-site will potentially 

receive appointments faster. However, all registrants are being prioritized and 

scheduled for appointments as soon as possible, even if you require a local 

appointment location. 

If you are unable to access or fill out the form, please call the Highlands Recreation 

Department, 732-872-1224 ext. 232 or 254 to provide your information via phone. 

Thank you, 

Mayor Carolyn Broullon 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nNw9-Q6uQz-Ob79G84MIJ9mqtPKPcftpu6x3BdR_KIw/edit?usp=sharing

